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                       Pensacola, FL 32514-1439 

                              May 18, 2003 

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice No.4  

To Whom It May Concern:  

Taxes are at an all time high, and the TTB is introducing regulations that will make taxes even higher. Retailers struggle everyday to make ends meet. The TTB wants to place more regulations on flavored malt drinks and these 
regulations will make it even more difficult for the retailers. This is a product that is regulated enough. If any more regulations are placed on these products, customers will refuse to pay.  ���������������������������������������

A compromise needs to be found before the economy is completely obliterated. Times like these, we need someone with political backing to support us. That someone in this situation is you. Please don't condone the damaging policy.  

Please help the people by voting against the new regulations. Thank you.  

Sincerely,  

Jean Fritts 


